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          2nd October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent Consultations will be slightly different this year! 
 

As we are not able to meet face to face, we would like to invite you to book a telephone 
appointment with your child’s class teacher.   

 

Parent Consultation calls will commence Monday 12th October 2020, through to Friday 6th 
November.  Individual teacher availability can be viewed once you log on to the booking 

system. 

 

Calls will last up to 10 minutes each.  This short appointment will give you the opportunity 

to ask any questions you might have and to find out more about the kind of activities your 

child will be undertaking during the rest of the school year.  

 

Should you need to discuss any matters in detail with your child’s teacher and feel that this 

will take longer than a 10-minute call, please let your child’s class teacher know and 

alternative arrangements can be made. 

 
The school uses an intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system.  This 

allows you to choose a convenient time for your child’s teacher to contact you.  Once you 

have selected a time slot, you will receive an email confirming this.  It is therefore important 

to ensure you have given us your correct email details AND registered on SchoolGateway.   

 

The booking system opens, midday on Sunday 4th October 2020 and will close midday on 
Sunday 11th October 2020.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date/time please 

contact the school office, admin@fairlands.herts.sch.uk 

 

Please visit https://fairlands.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  to book your appointment(s). 

 

If you do not have access to the internet, or have any problems, please contact the school 

office who will be happy to help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Robert Staples 

HEADTEACHER 

http://www.fairlands.herts.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@fairlands.herts.sch.uk
https://fairlands.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

